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This FAQ was developed by DAS Parking Services to help explain what is happening with the DAS Parking 

EV Charging Station and Construction projects. Please visit the DAS Parking Projects website for the 
construction schedule and additional information: 

https://www.oregon.gov/das/fleetpark/pages/projects.aspx. 
 

 
 

 
Is the lot I park in being closed?  
 
 
Parking lots located under buildings will only see minor disruptions. Only folks who park 
in areas affected by the construction will be relocated. In most cases, DAS Parking will 
move affected parkers to a different space in the same lot. Most of the uncovered lots 
will have full closures and parkers will need to move to a different lot for a short period 
of time. Please see the current schedule for dates. 

 
 
 

 
 
How will I know if I am being moved? 
 
 
DAS Parking will notify parkers by email when they need to move to a specific lot. Please 
see the current schedule for expected dates of lot closures and where folks will be 
relocated to. 
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I have an ADA Placard, will I have to move?  
 
 
DAS Parking will work with all parkers who have ADA placards to secure a place as close 
as possible to their work location.  
 
 
 
 
 
Will I get my same spot back if I must move? 
 
 
 
DAS Parking will make every effort to return parkers to their original space. However, 
with new EV spaces and configuration changes in some lots, some parkers will need to 
be relocated to a new space within the same lot.  
 
 

 


